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April 30, 2025 

Product Change Notification: End of Life for Impinj 

Monza R6 Tag Chips  

Impinj is initiating the end-of-life (EOL) process for the Impinj Monza R6 RAIN RFID tag 

chip. Introduced in 2014, this legacy product is built using older semiconductor 

technology and does not provide the performance, features, and cost benefits of new-

generation chips. We recommend transitioning to Impinj M830 or M850 tag chips to take 

advantage of their superior performance, features, and manufacturability. For projects 

that are not able to immediately transition to Impinj M800 series tag chips, the Impinj 

Monza R6-P tag chip remains an alternative for the foreseeable future. 

The objective of this notice is to allow for your planning and the opportunity for last-time 

purchases of Impinj Monza R6 wafers. Please note the critical milestone dates below 

and take the necessary steps to meet your manufacturing needs. Inventory of Impinj 

Monza R6 wafers will be available on a first-come, first-served basis. Impinj Monza R6 

orders placed during the EOL period are non-cancellable and non-refundable. 

Otherwise, Impinj standard sales terms will apply. 

Affected Products 

EOL Product Name Ordering Part Number 

Impinj Monza R6 IPJ-W1700-K00 

Suggested Alternatives Ordering Part Number 

Impinj M850 IPJ-M850A-A00 

Impinj M830 IPJ-M830A-A00 

Impinj Monza R6-P IPJ-W1710-K00 

Note: The Impinj Monza R6-P tag chip is not impacted by this notice and remains 

available.  

EOL Timeline 

Milestone Date 

EOL process start date April 30, 2025 

https://www.impinj.com/products/tag-chips/impinj-m800-series
https://www.impinj.com/products/tag-chips/impinj-monza-r6-series
https://www.impinj.com/products/tag-chips/impinj-monza-r6-series
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Last date to place orders with Impinj* October 31, 2025 

Last date of shipments from Impinj April 30, 2026 

End of support  Determined by Impinj terms and 
conditions set forth at the time of sale. 

* Subject to availability.   

If you wish to discuss chip replacement options or other transition considerations, 

please contact your Impinj account manager or the Impinj technical support team at 

support@impinj.com. 

 

Regards, 

Martin Liebl 

Sr. Director Product Management, Endpoint ICs 

Impinj, Inc. 

400 Fairview Ave N #1200 | Seattle, WA 98109 
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